
To whom it may concern, 

 

RE: Productivity Commission ‘Future foundations for giving’ draft report 

 

In relation to this draft report. I do want to illustrate the huge negative impact it would have if 
proceeding with reducing or removing the DGR status for these schooling, childcare, aged care 
etc bodies. I am aware that these private organisations actually look after a huge amount of 
people and that the public system is actually (for want of a better word) overwhelmed already.  

Obviously, any major change like this to these facilities would mean that: 

a. The costs for each attendee would have to be increased, and/or: 
b. The quality of life, schooling, care etc would have to be reduced, and/or: 
c. Some of these facilities would need to close, and/or: 
d. Keeping up with current developments/technology would not be possible, and/or: 
e. More people would be forced into ‘other ways’ to survive, and/or, 
f. More pressure put on public/ fully funded/ overwhelmed facilities. 

Therefore I really believe it would set on a downward spiral. 

Thank you for your time, please genuinely consider my serious concerns about this. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Dartnall. 

 

 


